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( 

August 21, 2020 

Mike Land, City Manager 
City of Coppell 

PO Box 9478 
Coppell, TX 75019-9478 

RE: Jeffrey Snyder, Place 3 
TML Intergovernmental Risk Pool Board of Trustee Election 

Dear Mike Land: 

You have recently received your Official Ballot to elect Board of Trustees for the Texas 
Municipal League Intergovernmental Risk Pool (IRP). I am running for re-election for Place 3 
and I would sincerely appreciate your vote and support. 

For over 40 years, the mission of the TMLIRP has been to provide Texas cities and other units of 
local government with a stable source of risk financing and loss prevention services at the 
lowest cost consistent with sound business practices. Today, the Pool provides coverage for 
over 96% of Texas's local governments (almost 2,800 members); over 165,000 public servants; 
and over $25.0 billion in governmental property. In addition, the TMLIRP provides their 
members with Loss Prevention Training Programs at no additional cost throughout all regions of 
the State. 

The financial position of the Pool remains strong, with Members' Equity projected to end the 
fiscal year at $382 million . As a result, the Pool authorized a $5.5 million equity return to the 
membership with over $4.0 million in the form of a "Partnership Equity Return" providing 
immediate support for the Pool's members during these challenging times and earmarked $1.5 
million for a Cyber Defense and Resiliency Grant Program for members. 

The City Council of Plainview and the TMLIRP Board have nominated me for your consideration 
for Place 3 on the Board of Trustees. It has been an honor to represent you and I look forward 

to continue serving you - the cities and other local governments of Texas in this office. I would 
appreciate your vote and continuing support. Thank you. 

City Manager 
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